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[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Dear Investors,

                               Re; "Quetico-Superior Wilderness Area Development Plan."

    Should this "inspired plan" go through think about how much better the skiing will be. But, let us not

discriminate…  and forget about snowmobilers and how do you think the off-road-ATV enthusiasts will feel? What

about biking and hiking trails? We might also need some parking lots and bathroom facilities. Not to far down the

road a need for overnight accommodations and lodging will have to be considered as well as playground facilities

for the children. Summer camps for the teens and outward bound programs would fit in well with this "grand

scheme."  To complete the plan, we will certainly need gas stations and somewhere to buy confections, beer and

liqour and coffee.  

    Just think of the economic opportunities, it is almost overwhelming!

                                                                                                                                Signed,

                                                                                                                                              "Sigogglin Sam"

P.S. If you really need a genuine wilderness experience,

        just drive north a couple hours into Canada!
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